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Parish Council Office, Recreation Ground, The Street, Walberton, Arundel 

West Sussex BN18 0PJ 
Tel/fax:01243 554528 e-mail clerk@walbertonpc.wanadoo.co.uk 

ANNUAL PARISH MEETING 
MINUTES OF THE WALBERTON ANNUAL PARISH MEETING HELD IN THE PAVILION, 

WALBERTON, ON TUESDAY 24TH MAY 2016 

Present: Councillors Siragher (Chair) Camerer Cuss, Rogers, Strickland, Moores, Mrs Clark  
               Mrs Wallsgrove, Ms English, Mrs Parsons, 

The minutes were recorded by Meg Siragher.  

In attendance: County Councillor D Whittington, and approx. 90 members of the parish. 

Apologies for absence: Mr & Mrs Youatt. 
Mr & Mrs Oliver. 
Mr Baly. 
Mrs Foulds. 
Mrs Baxter. 
Mrs Kendrick. 
District Councillor Dingemans. 
Mr & Mrs Pethers. 
Mr & Mrs Scholey. 
Mr & Mrs Langridge. 

1. The Chairman welcomed everyone to the meeting. 

2. Confirmation of the minutes of the annual parish meeting held on 19th May 2015 were 
approved and signed by the Chairman. 

3. The Chairman presented his annual report (copy attached) and announced he would be 
retiring from the Council on 24th May 2016  

4. Presentations by Parish organisations: 
Presentations were limited to 2 minutes and timed by Mike Hughes.   

Mike Tristram: Binstead Strawberry Fair & MAVES. 
Chris Doman (on behalf of Madeleine Doman): Walberton Players. 
Jenny Parsons: Walberton Baby and Toddlers Club. 
Peter Brackley: Walberton Cricket Club. 
Peter Brown: Walberton Task Force & St Mary’s Churchyard Extension. 
Suzi Clark: Neighbourhood Plan. 
Rev Tim Ward: Walberton Sick Poor Fund. 
Camilla Lambert: Binsted Arts Weekend. 
Emma Tristram: Arundel Bypass. 
Bob Rogers: Walberton Allotments. 
Sue Wallsgrove: Walbinfont Weekend. 
Ben Phillips: Concerns of speeding in Yapton Lane. 
Jacky Collins (on behalf of Caroline Hyland): Five Villages Community Bus. 

Following the meeting the chairman thanked the presenters and closed the meeting at 7.25pm. 

After the meeting numerous parishioners thanked, congratulated and praised the council for 
the new informative and informal format of the Annual Parish Meeting.  
Several suggestions were put forward to hold the meeting on a separate date to the Annual 
Council Meeting, to allow for more time for questions and answers. 

     


